

A meeting of the Village Farms Board of Directors was scheduled to take place September 17th, 2024, at 7:00 PM in the upper level of the clubhouse. Some directors arrived at the scheduled time and place but the number of directors in attendance did not meet the quantity required to reach a quorum. No guests or visitors arrived to attend the meeting. No meeting of the Board of Directors was held at this time or any other time during the month of September. All old and new business was deferred to the next scheduled meeting of the Board of Directors, which is scheduled to take place on October 15th, 2024, at 7 PM in the upper level of the clubhouse.